
New Website Launched! 
We’re thrilled to announce the
launch of our new website
www.bsrr.com.au! Watch this
space as we continue to
enhance our communication
channels, ensuring that all our
members have easy access
to the latest updates,
information, and more!

With Just under 2 weeks to finalise preparations, the new
committee hit the ground running with hosting the 2024 Mango
Festival. all their hard work, sweat, and tears paid off with it being
The biggest and most successful Mango Festival yet, with over
1,000 people coming together to celebrate! It was a day of pure
Mango Madness, filled with laughter, fun, and community spirit.
What an unforgettable way to kick off our term!
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Your 2024/2025 
Volunteer Management Committee

Chairperson: Taryn Hughes
Vice-Chairperson: Megan Leo

Treasurer:
Secretary:

Other committee
Danielle Griffen
Doreen Walton
Helen Brooks
Ross Hughes

Rozalia Johnson
Thong Lee

The Reserve’s 2024 AGM was a fantastic
success, with a great turnout and a real
sense of excitement about the future. A huge
congratulations to the new 2024/2025
Committee members – we’re so excited to
have such a dedicated team ready to help
manage and grow the Reserve!

A heartfelt thank you to the outgoing
committee for their incredible dedication.
Their hard work and commitment have been
instrumental in getting us to where we are
today, and we couldn’t have achieved all we
have without them
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Litchfield Council’s Support
A big thank you to Litchfield Council for

their generosity in painting all the
Reserve’s buildings. It’s amazing how a

fresh coat of paint can make everything
look brand new, and the Reserve is now

looking vibrant and full of life.
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Reserve Clean-Up & Fresh Look
The Reserve had a major clean-up,

including a 
high-pressure wash that left the roof
shining bright. If you’ve driven past

recently, you’ll know what we mean – it’s
looking better than ever!

Before

After

Christmas Markets
The Christmas Markets on 15th December were a magical way to

end the year. With Santa’s arrival in style, thanks to the Berry
Springs Volunteer Bushfire Brigade, there was plenty of joy, lollies,

and Christmas cheer as the community came together to
celebrate. What a wonderful way to close out 2024!

Brush with B4mble
Youth Painting Workshop: On 11th January, 20 young

people had the chance to dive into the world of street art
with the talented Jimmy B4bmble. The workshop was a
huge hit, and the participants learned some incredible
skills. Don’t worry if you missed out – we’re working on
bringing more of these opportunities to the community

soon!



Survey Coming SoonSurvey Coming Soon

NT CHILLI FEST @ BSRR!
SUNDAY 18TH MAY 2025
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New Cricket Pitch
Some of you may have noticed works

happening on the oval. That’s because
Cricket NT has installed a brand-new
cricket pitch, ready for action in the

2025 season! We can’t wait to see it in
use!
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We’re beyond excited for what’s to come in 2025, with so many more
opportunities, events, and improvements ahead. The future of the Reserve is
bright, and we’re thrilled to have you all along for the journey!


